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Public information centre Tuesday in Caledon ? Peel beginning its long-range
Transportation Plan update

	The Region of Peel's Long Range Transportation Plan update (LRTP) has begun.

The LRTP update will focus on managing transportation demand by making it more enticing to walk, cycle, carpool and take transit.

This 2017 update of the transportation plan will speak to the changing social, economic, environmental and cultural climate in Peel

and surrounding Greater Toronto and Hamilton area.

?The Transportation Plan will set the stage for a safe, connected community as Peel faces population growth, intensification, new

transit investments and technological advances,? said Gary Kocialek, director of the Region's Transportation Division. ?Roads can't

continue to be widened forever and our existing travel behaviour has contributed to the congestion in the community. We are

inviting all residents and businesses to participate in creating a plan that will shape how you get around.?

Public Information Centres will take place in each municipality.

The first will be this coming Tuesday (Jan. 17) from 2 to 9 p.m. at the Caledon Community Complex in Caledon East.

The others will be Jan. 18 at Bramalea City Centre (Hudson's Bay Court) and Jan. 19 at Erin Mills Town Centre (Centre Court).

The project website is letsmovepeel.ca
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